
Classroom Instruction Time! 

 
 Here at Growing and Knowing Academy we 
run on a schedule, so we can fit in all of 
our learning and fun.  We have free 
playtime from 7:45 am to 8:45 am.  At 8:45 
am, we clean up and go into our learning 
groups.  Our learning continues throughout 
the morning. 

 If you drop your child off after 8:45 
am, please do not interrupt one of our 
learning groups.  One of our staff members 
will step away to help you and your child.  
Parents please do not come in through the 
gate with your child after 9 am.  One of 
our staff members will greet you at the 
gate.  Talk to you softly and try to bring 
your child in with as little distraction as 
possible. 

 We encourage all children to be dropped 
off before 9 am, but we understand that 
there are different circumstances and days 
where this is not possible.   

 If you have any questions please see 
Ms. Flo or Mrs. Gail. 

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation! 

 

**This does not apply to our infant room parents** 


